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Sent: 23 May 2013 18:28
To: Planning
Subject: 2013:2446:F

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status:  Orange
Dear Ms Shepherd,

Objection to application ref: 2013/2446/P

I object to this application for the following reasons:

I have had no previous consultation or notification of this project from my landlord,

the doars and windews are currently in good repair, only one bay window frame needs repair,
the projected major building werk would be very disruptive to me, I would have to move out
and 1t would presumably lead to an mcrease m rent (I am on housing benefit),

there are more urgent repairs to be done mside this flat and in the garden;

part of the garden wall collapsed two years ago, leaving aheap of bricks and rubble,

it is & health and safety risk

yours sincerely

25 Duscar

31/05/2013



